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Senator LUDWIG asked: 
 

219. I refer to question on notice 733-734.  Treasury has not answered the question as put to 
them.  They were asked to provide a staff classification breakdown for credit card misuse 
and have not answered the question.  The question is repeated for a full and correct answer 
as required by the Senate. 

Answer: 

219. Treasury provided the answer to this question in line with long standing practice.  As such 
Treasury affirms its answer to SBT 733-734 as tabled.  

 

 


